












































































































































































From: Nicole L. Paluzzi
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 4:30:59 PM
To: Teddie Pryor <TPryor@charlestoncounty.org>
Cc: Kristin Graziano <kgraziano@charlestoncounty.org>; Natalie A. Ham <NHam@charlestoncounty.org>
Subject: Letter and Invitation

Dear Councilman Pryor,
 
We share your concerns for healthcare in the Detention Center and send the attached letter in response to your
comments from March 21, 2023. Although the letter is addressed to you, the invitation to review records and
inspect the Detention Center is open to any member of County Council.
 
Kindest regards,
Nicole Paluzzi
(she/her/hers)
General Counsel
Charleston County Sheriff’s Office
3691 Leeds Avenue
North Charleston, SC 29405
O: 843.554.2231
M: 
 
“Service Beyond the Call”
 
Confidential Communication Notice
This email is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. 2510-2521, and S.C. Code of
Laws Sec. 30-4-40. It contains privileged legal information and is exempt from disclosure. This email and any
attached files are exclusively for the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, you are on notice
that the use, disclosure, action in reliance upon, reproduction or any associated acts regarding the contents of
this email are strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please destroy this email and any
attachments and promptly notify the sender by reply email.










































































